
1965-S
Sponsor(s): House Committee on Government Administration
(originally sponsored by Representatives Radcliff and Huff)

Brief Title: Changing the composition of the information services
board.

HB 1965-S.E - DIGEST

(AS OF HOUSE 2ND READING 3/14/97)

Revises RCW 43.105.032 to require more private sector
representation on the information services board.

Requires that at least twice a year the chair shall report to
the fiscal committees of the house of representatives and senate on
the status of information technology projects and initiatives in
state government. At the discretion of the individual chairs, such
reports may be oral presentations.

Deletes the requirement for members to file annual financial
statements.

Provides that the information services board shall coordinate
efforts by agencies to implement modifications to state information
technology necessitated by the year 2000.


